DAVID GROSSO Councilmember At-Large

COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING 1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

Committee Member

Business, Consumer and Regulatory Affairs Education Finance and Revenue Health Transportation and the Environment

June 20, 2013

Total Sunshine, Inc. 2500 Martin Luther King Avenue SE Washington D.C. 20020

Dear Total Sunshine, Inc.,

It is with great pleasure that I offer congratulations to Total Sunshine and those high school valedictorians and salutatorians honored in today's Total Sunshine Fifth Annual Awards Ceremony.

As an advocate for student achievement and advancement, Total Sunshine has had a great impact on the community by donating technological supplies and clothing to children, providing inspiration from role models, and hosting seminars where students can learn to succeed in their careers at high school.

I want to thank Total Sunshine for the opportunities they provide to District students, and I wish all the best to those students recognized here today in their future endeavors.

Sincerely,

David Grosso

At-Large Councilmember

Council of the District of Columbia



COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING 1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

David Grosso Councilmember At-Large Chairperson, Committee on Education

Committee Member Finance and Revenue Health and Human Services

April 29, 2016

Total Sunshine Inc., 2500 Martin Luther King Avenue Washington, DC 20020

Dear Total Sunshine, Inc.:

It is my pleasure to congratulate you as you celebrate the 8th Annua! Total Sunshine, Inc. School Grade Rewards Ceremony. I would also like to extend a special congratulations to the 70 District of Columbia's Class of 2016 valedictorian and salutatorians recipients.

Because of the continued efforts of Total Sunshine, Inc. these students will get the recognition they deserve for all of their hard work and dedication. As a passionate advocate for improving education in the District, I see your success today as a testament to our ongoing efforts.

I wish you all the best in your future endeavors and again congratulations.

Sincerely,

David Grosso

At-Large Councilmember

Chairperson Committee on Education

Council of the District of Columbia



COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING 1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

David Grosso
Councilmember At-Large
Chairperson, Committee on Education

Committee Member Health Human Services Judiciary and Public Safety

May 18, 2017

Total Sunshine, Inc. 2500 Martin Luther King Avenue SE Washington, DC 20020

Dear Total Sunshine, Inc.

It is my pleasure to congratulate Total Sunshine, Inc. as it presents its 9th Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony on June 22, 2017. I would also like to extend a special congratulations to the valedictorians and salutatorians of the District of Columbia's Class of 2017. Because of the continued efforts of Total Sunshine, Inc. these students will get the recognition they deserve for their academic achievements.

The accomplishments of these students are a testament to their hard work and also to the adults in their lives who encourage them. Improving education and supporting youth in the District are among my top priorities as a Councilmember. I salute Total Sunshine, Inc., as well as the teachers, parents, guardians, and community members who are helping students reach their educational and life goals.

Again, I congratulate you on holding your 9th Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony, and I wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

David Grosso

At-Large Councilmember

Chairperson Committee on Education

Council of the District of Columbia